
April 18, 2022
Construction Alert #23:

•  A section of the sidewalk on the north side of Flagler Street in front of 251 E Flagler is temporarily 
closed so the contractor can demolish the existing sidewalk and install the new one. This closure 
should last from today the 18th through Wednesday, the 20th.  
• Access to D’Oro Pizza Bar is maintained on NE 3rd Ave.   
• Pedestrians can connect to/from Flagler St through multiple detour routes: the 251 E Flagler building 
(Marshall’s store) NE 1st St to the west, and Biscayne Blvd to the east on the southside of Flagler St.


